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Teen Academy applications being accepted

Staff Reports

High school juniors and seniors interested in spending a week with the FBI in Alouquerque are
encouraged to apply for the agency’s Teen Academy, which will be held June 8-12.

The FBI Teen Academy allows 11th and 12th graders for the 2020-21 school year an
opportunity to get a peek into the inner workings of today’s FBI.

FBI Special Agents and support personnel will provide presentations on a range of topics,
including terrorism, cyber security, public corruption, evidence handling, SWAT, and the
day-to-day operations in a typical FBI office.

Students will also have an opportunity to try the FBI Special Agent Physical Fitness Test which
can be found at: fbijobs.gov/career-paths/special-agents/physical-requirements.

“The Teen Academy is a once-in-a-lifetime chance to see if you could be the special agent of
your dreams,” Gaby, who went through the class last year, said. “It has not only introduced me
to peers that share the same passion and drive to make a difference, but it has also introduced
me into a world that is much more than a government agency, It is a family that works for the
betterment of the community.”

Students accepted into the program will be expected to attend all activities. The program will run
from 9 am to 4:30 pm every day.

Punctuality, professional behavior, and appropriate dress are required.

2/3



A week with the FBI

Written by Gallupsun Staff
Friday, 06 March 2020 11:03

The deadline to apply is April 15.

Applications can be requested by writing to aq.outreach@fbi.gov or calling (505)
889-1330.
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